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STATE OF

COLORADO Noto - DNR, John <john.noto@state.co.us>

Ward Petroleum Corporation, Anderson 19-1-10HC, Form 2A # 400746488

Agross@upstreampm.com <Agross@upstreampm.com> Fri, May 15, 2015 at 10:59 AM
To: "Noto - DNR, John" <john.noto@state.co.us>
Cc: Melissa Housey - DNR <melissa.housey@state.co.us>, Marshall Hall <Marshall@wardpetroleumfc.com>

John,

Here are Ward’s responses:

1. Ward anticipates commercial quantities of gas and will utilize Green Completions. Ward intends to drill
the well in May but complete the well in August when pipeline agreements are in place with Anadarko and
Adams County . Anadarko is building a new pipeline that Ward will utilize. Ward will utilize Bronco for their
flowback vessels.

2. Please add the following facilities:
1- Vapor Recovery Unit
1- Compressor

No flare is anticipated.

Please let me know if you need any other information or have questions.

Thank you,

Andrea Gross

From: Noto - DNR, John [mailto:john.noto@state.co.us]
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